IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

BoS/Announcement/227/11

June 23, 2011

Sub: Extension of date for registration for Integrated Professional Competence Course (IPCC)

In order to mitigate the hardship being faced by the students in registering for Integrated Professional Competence Course (IPCC), the Council at its 306th Meeting held from 7-9th June, 2011 decided that candidates who register for Integrated Professional Competence Course (IPCC) in the respective Decentralized Office on or before 16th August, 2011 would be eligible to appear in the Integrated Professional Competence Examination (IPCE) to be held in May, 2012.

Students are therefore advised to ensure that the registration papers are submitted to the respective Decentralized Offices of the Institute latest by 16th August, 2011 so as to be eligible to appear for Integrated Professional Competence Examination (IPCE) to be held in May, 2012.

Students are also advised not to wait for CPT marks statement to be received from the Examination Division for registration for IPCC but proceed for IPCC registration with a copy of the downloaded CPT marks statement.

Director, Board of Studies